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It is the firm policy (https://burrell.edu/policy-b1040/) of the College not to discriminate on the 
basis of race, ethnicity, color, sex, sexual orientation, gender, gender identity, national origin, 
age, disability, genetic information, religion, marital or veteran status in its programs, activities, 
hiring, or the admission of students.  

This policy applies in recruitment and admission of students, employment of faculty and staff, 
and scholarship and loan programs. This policy is also followed in the operation of all other 
programs, activities and services of the college.  

The College Office of Financial Aid subscribes to the principles and adheres to the requirements 
of local, state and federal law pertaining to civil rights and equal opportunity.  

Evidence of practices inconsistent with this policy should be reported to the Compliance Officer, 

who is the designated coordinator of The College's non-discrimination program. Inquiries 
regarding compliance with the sex discrimination provisions of Title IX may also be directed to 
the College’s Office of Compliance and/or Title IX Coordinator, or the Assistant Secretary of 
Civil Rights, Department of Education, Washington, D.C.  

Family Policy Compliance Office: 

U.S. Department of Education,  

400 Maryland Avenue, SW  

Washington, D.C. 20202-5920  

Details concerning this policy and the FERPA Release Form may be obtained from the Office of 
the Registrar.  

Most current Non-Discrimination Policy-B1040:  https://burrell.edu/policy-b1040/ 
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